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Townsend, Erle

From: Kim Pettengill <kimepettengill@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 10:56 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good Morning - 
 
With all due respect, I do not believe those involved with this proposal have 
seriously considered the adverse effects that result from this plan. 
 
In Maine, we already know that school buses are not able to start in our cold 
temperatures. We have seen the issues in the midwest when it comes to snow 
and cold, resulting in cars being stranded - at charging stations. 
 
Until these issues can be resolved, Maine should not be moving forward with 
deadlines for electric vehicles. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to consider my comments. 
 
Kim E. Pettengill 
171 Northern Avenue 
Farmingdale, Maine 04344 
 


